NORTH CHAIN LAKE ASSOCIATION

Board Meeting September 1, 2020 Bill's Grill House, Coldwater

The Board meeting of the North Chain Lake Association was called to order by President, Terry Reen at 4:30 pm at Bill's Grill House. Coldwater. MI.

NCLA Board Members included:

President: Terry Reen present Vice-President: Dennis Dirschell present Secretary: Carolyn Morrison present Treasurer: Colleen Humphrey present Director: Tom Duff, Jr. present Director: Mike Reen absent Director: Mark Zinn present

Treasurer's Report (Colleen Humphrey): \$6860.00 in the checking account. 257 members

Agenda for September 19th, 2020 meeting: Terry will contact the following possible speakers,

Paul Hausler, weeds

Mike Hard, Drain Commissioner, flood gates, channels

Swans: vote

Elections: Since we were unable to have our Annual meeting in May, due to the Pandemic elections will be held at this meeting:

President, Secretary, 1 Director (Tom Duff's position)

Dues: discussion about offering membership discounted subscriptions to the Riparian magazine

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Carolyn Morrison, NCLA Secretary

FACEBOOK GROUP: North Chain Lake Association EMAIL ADDRESS: NorthChainLake@gmail.com

WEBSITE: www.NorthChain.com